
Community Clothing Drive Announcement 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Community Clothing Drive! Join us in making a 

positive impact in our community by donating gently used clothing for those in need. 

Date: Saturday, March 10, 2024 

Time: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Location: Community Center, 123 Main St. 

Please sort your donations into categories (adult, children, winter, and summer) to make the 

distribution process smoother. We encourage you to spread the word and invite friends and 

family to participate! 

Thank you for your generosity and support in helping those in need within our community. 

Best regards, 

The Community Clothing Drive Team 


